
Dear Rhea and Ranya, 
  
On behalf of our entire team at Northwest Community Healthcare, it’s with much gratitude that I 
thank you for your generous donation of Personal Protection Equipment (PPE). 
  
As we face the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic as a nation and continue to provide the best 
care possible for those we serve, we appreciate your contribution to the health and safety of our 
community. 
  
Your support has played a very important role in helping keep our frontline healthcare workers 
equipped with the gear they need to be able to provide the immediate and quality care needed for 
our patients. 
  
The spirit of giving we have seen from our community―and from businesses such as 
yours―continue to inspire us to keep working with a steadfast purpose and unwavering 
commitment for our patients and families. 
  
Thank you for putting your trust in us as we work to earn it every day. 
  
Our caregivers thank you, our patients thank you and I thank you. 
  
With deep appreciation, 
  

  
  

Michael Hartke 
Chief Operations Officer and Executive Vice President 
Northwest Community Healthcare 
 


